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with transcatheter arterial
chemoembolization is a safe and effective
treatment for patients with unresectable
advanced hepatocellular carcinoma. The

purpose of this study was to determine the
safety and efficacy of transcatheter arterial
chemoembolization (TACE) combined with

surgical resection in the treatment of
unresectable hepatocellular carcinoma
(HCC). Patients were identified from a

database of consecutive patients with HCC.
Patients who had undergone curative
surgical resection were included, and

patients with recurrent HCC, terminal HCC,
or incomplete or marginal resection were
excluded. Patients were also excluded if

they had been administered adjuvant TACE
after surgery. Twenty-five patients

underwent surgical resection of liver
tumors. Median survival was not reached,

with a median follow-up period of 12
months. At one year, 15 of 25 patients
(60%) showed no evidence of residual
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tumor, and the incidence of intrahepatic
recurrence increased in the following order:

main, lateral, and segmental portal. All
recurrences occurred within 2 years of
surgery. Tumor size >3 cm, main portal
vein invasion, and incomplete resection

were shown to be predictors
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